

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

March 10, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

The results of our uniform survey are in! The winning patten was option 1, that received 49% of the votes. We will also be offering golf shirts in white, red, and black. The changes will be made officially at Flynn and O'Hara before spring uniform begins in April. This way if students need spring uniform pieces they can purchase the new uniform going forward.

Important upcoming dates:

- ✓ March 11 NO SCHOOL/Teacher's Inservice
- ✓ March 14 NO SCHOOL/Pastor's Holiday
- ✓ March 15 Pi Day Grades 6-8
- ✓ March 17 St. Patrick's Theme out of uniform day/\$3.00
- ✓ March 18 Stations of the Cross Gr. 3-8
- ✓ March 22 Spring Picture Day/Follow out of uniform guidelines
- ✓ March 25 Stations of the Cross Gr. 3-8/End of 3rd Marking Period
- ✓ March 28 April 8 Read-A-Thon
- ✓ March 31 Polar Bear Plunge Spirit Wear Day

Next week there will be a letter going home to students that have accumulated more than 10 lates. This year, due to COVID and students meeting in the classrooms, students are marked late after 7:45 AM. Next year, I am hopeful that we will be able to gather in the cafeteria for opening exercises again, which would mean morning prayers will one again begin at 7:40 AM. These times will be reviewed in the back-to-school information letter that is sent home in August.

Finally, I am so proud of the support the school has shown for Ukraine. The prayers and monetary contributions will hopefully offer some relief to the Ukrainian people suffering through this terrible time.

As always, thank you for your support of St. Stanislaus Kostka School. You will continue to be in my prayers.

Warmest regards

Lori Hodder Principal